
To: PISCO Distributors 
Attn: To Whom It May Concern 
Date: February, 2023 

Announcement of discontinuation of high-purity fluororesion (SFTN) tube 

We appreciate daily sales activities and cooperation to PISCO. 
Regarding our high-purity fluororesin (New PFA), due to the prolonged worldwide difficulty in 

procuring materials, we have no prospect of stable supply in the future.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to our customers, but we appreciate your 

understanding and . 

Best regards 

1．Subject models to be discontinued High-purity fluororesin (New PFA) tube [SFTN] 
Model code ︓SFTN□-□-□ 

2．Date of discontinuation  March 1, 2023 

* Sales will end as soon as the stock runs out.

Please make inquires to following sales office. 

□お Overseas Sales Department TEL：+81-(0)265-76-7751 FAX：+81-(0)265-76-3305 

E-mail： intl@pisco.co.jp
URL：http://en.pisco.co.jp/


